Camp Jubilee Zion Assembly Church of God Pam Jones, Director 3460 Whispering Wood Dr. NE New Salisbury, IN 47161 812-620-0052



Dear Friend,

To a kid, summer camp means; swimming, great food, campfire songs, fun, games, classes, new friends, and the most important of all the awesome evening spiritual services. To be able to provide such a camp it takes money. This can often be a struggle for parents, especially if you have multiple children you want to send to camp. Having a Camp Jubilee experience is one of a kind and with that, we want every youth to have that opportunity.

June 1, 2018 through June 5, 2018, Camp Jubilee, Zion Assembly Church of God Camp, will be conducting this camp at Hickory Hill's Campground in Dickson, Tennessee. The aim of Camp Jubilee is to see each camper become aware of the importance of surrendering to the Lordship of Jesus Christ by providing a setting for spiritual enrichment where a desire to be a faithful servant of Jesus is instilled in each camper, they become committed to God's word as their standard of living, and recognize their calling in Christ.

I am asking you to participate by supporting campers who are in need. The goal for camp this next year is to raise support for as many children as possible to come to camp. For every Tax Deductible Donation of \$125 a child will be able to attend camp and have the opportunity to hear the life-changing message of the Gospel! Your donation will make a world of difference in these children's lives. Every little bit counts! If you would like to donate, you can send your check or cash to:

Travis Graves, Camp Financial Manager 1140 Rogues Fork Rd. Bethpage, TN 37022 (Checks should be made payable to: Zion Assembly Church of God)

Thank you so much for your donation! Also, we desire your prayers for our camping ministries.

Sincerely, Pam Jones





